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Westinghouse Nuclear Manufacturing Ba 355

Electric Corporation Divisions
Pittsburgh PennsyNania 15230-0355
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August 29,1994
NTD-N RC-94-4275

|

U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
ATTN: Document Control Desk
Washington, DC 20555

Attention: R. C. Jones, Chief
Reactor Systems Branch
Division of Systems Technology

| Subject: Westinghouse Interpretation of Staff's Position on Extended Burnup [ Proprietary]

Reference (1): Letter from M. J. Virgilio (NRC) to M. J. Liparulo ) Westinghouse), " Acceptance
for Referencing of Topical Report WCAP-12488," Westinghouse Fuel Criteria
Evaluation Process" (TAC No. M77257), July 27,1994.

(2): Davidson, S. L. (Editor), " Westinghouse Fuel C4iteria Evaluation Process,"
WCAP-12488, April 1990. |

(3): Letter from N. J. Liparulo (Westinghouse) to R. C. Jones (NRC), " Final
Responses to Additional Information on WCAP-12488, " Westinghouse Fuel
Criteria Evaluation Process," ET-NRC-93-3819, February 8,1993.

Dear Mr. Jones:

Westinghouse has reviewed the NRC SER, Reference 1, on the Fuel Criteria Evaluation Process (FCEP),
Reference 2. It is stated in the SER conclusions that, " The staff has reviewed the Westinghouse fuel
design criteria process described in WCAP-12488 and finds it acceptable for licensing applications up to
60,000 MWD /MTU rod average exposure"

The attachment to this letter notifies the NRC of Westinghouse's interpretation of the above staff position.

This submittal contains Westinghouse proprietary information of trade secrets, commercial or financial
information which we consider privileged or confidential pursuant to 10 CFR 9.5(4). Therefore, it is
requested that the Westinghouse proprietary information attached hereto be handled on a confidential basis
and be withheld from public disclosure.

This material is for your internal use enly and may be used solely for the purpose for which it is
_ submitted. It should not be otherwise used, disclosed, duplicated, or disseminated, in whole or in part,

_

to any other person or organization outside the Office of Nuclear Reactor Regulation without the expressed
prior written approval of Westinghouse.
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Correspondence with respect to any Application for Withholding should reference AW-94-716 and should
be addressed to N. J. Liparuto, Manager of Nuclear Safety Regulatory and Licensing Activities,
Westinghouse Electric Corporation, P. O. Box 355, Pittsburgh, Pennsylvania 15230-0355.

Very truly yours,
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Nicholas J. Liparulo, Manager
Nuclear Safety Regulatory and Licensing Activities

cc: L. W. Barnett, NRC (MS 12115)
L. E. Phillips (MS 8E25)
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